
 

 

 

 

To Whom it may concern:  

 

The PPOA is not a true homeowner's association. We do not have dues. All 

payments to the PPOA are donations. We only do charitable work with the money 

donated. We do not enforce any type of regulations against the homeowners in 

Munds Park or Pinewood and have no jurisdiction whatever over the homeowners.  

 

When originally formed there were dues. We have eliminated dues making all 

payments to the PPOA as voluntary donations.  

 

Therefore, any forms are not applicable to homeowners association in Munds Park 

or Pinewood.  

 

Respectfully,  

President of PPOA  

 

 

Please let us know if you have any further questions ... 

comments@pinewoodppoa.org 

 

 


